
I am totally apposed  to HB 4135 on religious, moral & ethical grounds.  I 

also do not believe this bill to raise the standard for  healthcare or for 

personal autonomy in healthcare choices.  It is an extension of EUTHANIA, 

only this time it is not freely chosen by the person.  It is particularly 

devastating for our elderly vulnerable Oregonians who should be able to 

count on us to really care and care for them.    

 

Father Philip Waibel, OSB, Pastor, St. Mary Catholic Church, Mt. Angel, 

Oregon 

 


